
Reason for STA 

 W300DG went off the air on September 29, 2022 because Licensee no longer has access 
to the W300DG tower. The tower’s landlord agreed to permit Licensee to use the tower on 
September 23rd but soon after revoked its permission on September 29th, and Licensee has since 
removed all W300DG equipment from that site. Therefore, because Licensee has lost the use of 
the site from which W300DG previously operated, W300DG must remain silent until Licensee is 
able to make arrangements to operate from a new site. Accordingly, Licensee hereby respectfully 
requests this Special Temporary Authority to remain silent until those arrangements have been 
made.   


